
77) The Committee recommends that a copy of all recommendations made by the 
Inspector General to the Solicitor General be forwarded to SIRC.

78) The Committee recommends that section 34 of the CSIS Act be amended so as 
to rename SIRC the “Security and Intelligence Review Committee”.

79) The Committee recommends that section 34 of the CSIS Act be amended to set 
the membership of SIRC at no fewer than five persons.

80) The Committee recommends that section 34 of the CSIS Act be amended to 
require the Prime Minister 1) to notify in writing the leaders of each of the 
parties with more than twelve seats in the House of Commons that an 
appointment to SIRC is to be made; 2) to request the leaders of each party so 
notified to put forward a short list of names of persons they believe to be qualified 
to be a member of SIRC; and 3) to communicate and discuss with the party 
leaders in the House so as to be apprised of their views on who should be 
appointed.

81) The Committee recommends that the current practice of calling newly 
appointed SIRC members before the Standing Committee on Justice and 
Solicitor General be continued.

82) The Committee recommends that section 34(3) of the CSIS Act be amended to 
provide that the Chairperson and members of SIRC be eligible to be 
re-appointed for one term not to exceed five years.

83) The Committee recommends that the staggering of appointments to SIRC be 
continued.

84) The Committee recommends that section 38 of the CSIS Act be amended so as 
to make it clear that SIRC has the mandate to monitor and review the 
effectiveness and efficiency of the Service.

85) The Committee recommends that the CSIS Act be amended to authorize SIRC 
to undertake financial reviews of the Service in conjunction with the Auditor 
General.

86) The Committee recommends that section 40 be amended to encompass reviews 
for compliance by the Service with the Canadian Charter of Rights and Freedoms 
and with the laws of Canada, including provincial laws.

87) The Committee recommends that Parliament 1) formally establish the CSE by 
statute and 2) establish SIRC as the body responsible for monitoring, reviewing
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